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SUTHERLAND Tara

From:  
Sent: 03 January 2024 10:06
To: Planning Policy
Cc: Neil Rowntree
Subject: RE: BBOWT response to Oxford City Local Plan to 2040 Submission Draft 

Consultation

I include the completed table below 
 

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 10:06 AM 
To:   
Subject: FW: BBOWT response to Oxford City Local Plan to 2040 Submission Draft Consultation 
 
Dear   
 
Are you able to complete the form below in Neil’s absence as we have noted receipt of an out of office from his 
email address until 9 January.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Planning Policy Team.  
 
 
 
 

From: Planning Policy  
Sent: 21 December 2023 09:50 
To: 'Neil Rowntree'  
Subject: RE: BBOWT response to Oxford City Local Plan to 2040 Submission Draft Consultation 
 
Dear Neil Rowntree, 
 
Thank you for submitting representations on the Oxford Local Plan 2040 Submission Draft on behalf of BBOWT. 
 
For the comments to be valid for consideration, we would need you to provide some additional 
information. This is to ensure we meet our statutory requirements for handling comments, and for you to 
confirm your consent on how we use your personal information and contact you in future.  
 
We just need confirmation that you are happy for the comments to be published and forwarded on to the 
Planning Inspectorate.  
 
Please can you therefore reply to this email with the table below completed:  
 

Name (if different from submission)  
 

Postal Address  The Lodge,  

Post Code  OX4 4XT 

Email Address (if different from submission)   

Yes  
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Are you happy for the first line of your address 
and postcode to be published with your 
response(s)? (Please select/underline one of 
the options)  

 

If you wish to be notified about the progress 
of the Plan following this stage, please 
select/underline one or more from the 
following options:   

I wish to be notified when the Council 
submits the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the 
Government?  
I wish to be notified when the Inspector's 
report is published?  
I wish to be notified when the Oxford Local 
Plan 2040 is adopted?  
None of the above  

 
If you have any questions please email us at planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Planning Policy Team 
 
 

From: Neil Rowntree   
Sent: 20 December 2023 16:29 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Subject: BBOWT response to Oxford City Local Plan to 2040 Submission Draft Consultation 
 
Oxford City Local Plan to 2040 Submission Draft Consultation 
 
Many thanks for consulting us on the above.  
 
Please find attached the response of BBOWT (the Berkshire, Buckinghamshire and Oxfordshire Wildlife Trust). 
 
As a wildlife conservation focused organisation, our comments refer to matters related to biodiversity.  
 
Please confirm receipt of our response. 
 
Please contact us should you wish to discuss further.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Neil Rowntree 
Senior Biodiversity and Planning Officer (Oxfordshire) 
Berkshire, Buckinghamshire and Oxfordshire Wildlife Trust 
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